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Jubilee Joy 
We have had a fabulous day celebrating our Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. We began with a whole school 
worship where we listened to ‘Rise Up and Serve’ by the  
Commonwealth Choir –  you can listen here: 
https://www.theplatinumjubilee.com/sing/ 
We looked at highlights of the Queen’s life, listened to 
the National Anthem and sang our own song led by 
Year 4 who have learned it so beautifully. Scroll down 
on the webpage link to find it. It’s a very catchy tune! 
https://worshipforeveryone.com/product/our-queen 
 

 
 
 

One of the highlights of the day was our Jubille Picnic 
Lunch. Many thanks to Jane and Claire in the kitchen for a 
super spread and very yummy cakes! 
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Willow Pre-School Kai and Lacie 

Ash Reception Jasper and Jessica 

Oak Year 1 Etta and Effie 

Elm Year 2 Kendra and Junior 

Beech Year 3 Chloe and Jack 

Silver Birch Year 4 Layla and Ava 

Holly Year 5 Harriet and Oliver 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Poetry  
Competition Winners 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every child received a commemorative coin from 
the parish council and a badge from school – 

treasure those then you can remember this 
moment in history when you are older. 



  
    

 

        
 
 
 

 

PTFA – Summer Fair 
 

     
 

Teddy Bear and Soft Toy Stall 
One of the stalls at the fair will be to win a soft toy every 
time. We need your donations for this stall to happen. Please 
bring into school any unwanted clean teddy bears or soft 
toys in excellent condition. A good excuse to tidy out those 
toy boxes and cupboards! 
Thank you to everyone who has brought in soft toys already 
– we will be needing many more over the next few weeks so 
keep them coming in. 

Pet Photo Competition 

 
Over the next few weeks we invite you to take a photo of 
your pet/s. Bring the photo to school, with your name and 
class written on the back, in an envelope with the entry fee 
of 50p in cash in the envelope. The photographs will be 
displayed in the hall and judged at the Summer Fair. The 
categories will be:  
 Cutest Pet - Best Dressed/Most Creative - Most Unusual Pet 
 
 
 
 

A Trip Down Memory Lane 
 

Over half-term, you may have the opportunity to visit 
somewhere with a historical element - whether that is 
somewhere nearby or somewhere far away. This may be 
somewhere you have been before, or somewhere totally 
new. It could be a museum, a historical 
building/monument or a town known for its History. 
You'd be surprised to know just how much History is all 
around us! Miss Eastham would love to find out where 
you've visited, and you could even be in with winning a 
prize for doing the following: 

1. Pay £1 on ParentPay to enter (money raised will 
buy new History resources) 

2. Take a photo of the historical 
building/monument/place you have visited. 

3. Find out 3 interesting facts about it (you can be as 
creative as you like for how you present these facts 
- photos, videos, voice recording, writing, drawing) 

4. Send the photo and the 3 facts to Miss Eastham at 
b.eastham@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

5. Closing date Friday 17th June 2022 

There will be 4 winners (one from each Key Stage - EYFS, 
KS1, Lower KS2, Upper KS2). Good luck! 
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Reading Volunteers 
Thank you to the people who have volunteered to read 
in school already. When checks have been completed 
we will have 5 regular reading volunteers in school 
which will help so many children to practise their skills. 
It isn’t too late to come forward though. If you, or a 
family member, have a spare hour or two to commit 
each week that would be really appreciated. If you’d 
like to volunteer, or you’d like more information, get in 
touch: head@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

                                       
 

Volunteering other skills 
If you have other skills that may be put to good use in 
school such as gardening, sewing, crafting or even 
jugglng – get in touch! 
 
 

Today our lollipop lady moved onto pastures new. If you 
know someone who may be interested in the vacancy 
please let them know. The hours are 08.25 to 08.55 and 
15.15 to 15.45. Pay is £9.90 an hour (which works out 
about £63 per week.) Uniform and training will be 
provided. For more information or a general discussion 
call Terry Watters the Area Organiser on 07831 30957. 
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